
	

	

 September 12, 2018 
 
 
To our stakeholders: 
 
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 
CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 
outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report because we reached the UN 
Global Compact by phone and the person that assist the call told me that we are not the 
kind of non-governmental organization, which actions correspond to the classifications in 
the UN Global Compact. 
 
That is the reason, but we insist on being part of this wonderful net, I will get in touch 
again or visit your office in Mexico City to rectify our commitment.  
 
I represent two organizations within de UN Global Compact, there for I’ll speak for both:. 
Federación Mexicana de Comunidades Terapéuticas AC. and Centro Terapéutico en 
Rehabilitación CURE AC  
 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our 
company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. 
Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by the end of 
November at the latest. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Quetzalli Manzano Ruiz 
President 

 
 


